## **Campus Correspondence**

## SOUTHEASTERN LOUISIANA UNIVERSITY

To: Dr. Michelle Hall, Director

Institutional Research and Assessment

From: Dr. Rick Simpson, Department Head

Department of Accounting

Date: March 18, 2009

Re: Undergraduate MFA Plan: 2008-2009

In a meeting of the Accounting Faculty on March 18, 2009, the faculty voted to make no revisions to the current plan at this time. The Department's Assessment Committee will continue to monitor the use of this instrument and make recommendations to the faculty regarding revisions to the plan when such revisions are deemed to be appropriate.